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Friday 11th October 2024  

 
Month of the Rosary 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Here at Our Lady of Grace, in partnership with children, parents and parish, we learn and grow 
together for life. Through our school motto ‘Do whatever He tells you` we are dedicated to working 
together to nurture children who achieve their God given potential, spiritually, academically, socially 
and emotionally. 
 
The month of October is known as the ‘Month of Rosary’. The Rosary is a meditative prayer that 
reflects upon the life, ministry, and death of Jesus and also on His Blessed Mother. As we repeat the 
familiar prayers, we allow our minds to think about the lives of Jesus and Mary here on earth.  
 
On Friday 18th October, we will gather together to pray the Rosary with the children. If your child 
has rosary beads at home, please bring them into school so that they can use them during prayer.  
 
Thank you for your continued support  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Mrs Davis 
Head of School  
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